
Velcro Top Screen  
& Buckle Adjustment

1.  Raise the collector frame and lock it 
in the dump position.  Lift the top screen 
as shown to release the Velcro on all 3 
sides.  Then carefully lower the screen to 
align the Velcro on one side.  Run your 
hands along all three sides to press the 
Velcro together.

2.  When properly aligned, no Velcro 
should be visible around the top screen, 
and the rear Velcro strap will be in place 
to hold the top screen.

1.  Close the three inner buckles.  Then 
carefully close the outer doors so the 
Velcro strips overlap.  Note:  for new 
collector bags, the fabric may be stiff and 
this adjustment may require some pulling.  
The fabric will relax with use.

2.  Once the Velcro strips are aligned, 
snap the buckles together. If the webbing 
straps are set too short, adjust them 
to lengthen.  If the webbing straps are 
set too long, shorten them up. You may 
adjust both sides of the webbing.

3.  This shows the proper final 
adjustment. With the Velcro lined up, the 
buckles will snap together without excess 
slack or excess tension on the webbing. 

For proper operation the top screen must be aligned and secured

Aligning and Securing the Top Screen

Adjusting the Outer Rear Buckles
The outer buckles should be adjusted for proper closure.
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